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Hi Supervisors!

Is there any discussion about remaining on Standard Time?

It's much better for us to keep our clocks on Standard Time, so I'm hoping it's up for discussion.

Remember how hard it is to fall asleep when the sun is shining and you'd rather be outside playing? Remember how
hard it is to get up in the dark and go to school in the dark?

Remember the commute when your eyes aren't open yet, and your head is sleepy?

Or trying to take an exam when you'd rather be asleep?

These are just some of the reasons why remaining on Standard Time is good for us.

Oregon is trying to remain on Standard Time, but they need California and Washington state to adopt Standard Time as
well.

I'm hoping we Santa Barbara Tri-County folks can get the ball rolling!

best,
Emily Sommermann



